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Anti-Bullying Week 

15th – 19th November 2021 

 

We will be working on anti-bullying awareness this week in order to raise pupil and 

Community awareness and to celebrate our anti-bullying practice. 
 

During this week all classes will focus on anti-bullying issues through discussing our policies and 

procedures so all children are aware of what to do if they are involved or know of bullying behaviour. 
 

            We are basing our work for this week around the Anti-bullying Alliance theme:  

 
Events taking place during the week: 

 

 Monday 15th - Odd Socks Day. Odd Socks Day is designed to be fun! It’s an 

opportunity for children to wear odd socks/brightly coloured tights etc and express 

themselves, celebrating what makes us unique. 

 

 Wednesday 17th November – Anti-bullying Awareness Raising day. Various 

activities including an assembly and lessons including how we can be united to 

address bullying. 

 

 At home parents’/carers’ and child activities: 

- Can you get your pet into odd socks? Photograph your pet in a pair of odd socks 

and share it with us via email or Class Dojo 

- Identify 5 acts of kindness at home and record on the sheet attached. 

 

 

Thank you for helping us to support this very important issue. 
 

“Kindness is more important 

today than it has ever been. The 

isolation of the last year has 

underlined how little acts of 

consideration can break down 

barriers and brighten the lives of 

the people around us. This is one 

of the reasons, that ‘One Kind 

Word’ has been chosen as the 

theme of Anti-Bullying Week.” – 
Anti-Bullying Alliance 


